
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

 SAN JOAQUIN VALLEY 

 UNIFIED AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT 

 

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 2014-15 BUDGET 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held on Thursday, June 19, 2014 at 9:00 
a.m., or as soon there after as may be heard, at 1990 East Gettysburg Avenue, Fresno, California.  
At the said hearing, the Governing Board of the San Joaquin Valley Unified Air Pollution Control 
District will consider adoption of the: 
 

2014-15 District Budget 
 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that all interested persons desiring to be heard or present evidence 
on the matter may appear at the said hearing.  A summary of the 2014-15 budget, supporting 
documents and a schedule of fees necessary to fund District programs can be obtained by writing to 
the: 
 

San Joaquin Valley  

Unified Air Pollution Control District 

Attention: Finance Department 

1990 East Gettysburg Avenue 

Fresno, California  93726-0244 

 
 
 

Written comments should be directed to: Seyed Sadredin, Executive Director/APCO. 
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